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7th January 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We are excited to announce that our Year 11 Prom celebration will take place at The Globe Arena 
Morecambe on Friday 27th June. 
 
In today’s assembly, all Year 11 pupils have been given a ‘Save the Date’ invitation. We very much look 
forward to this event in our school calendar, it is always a wonderful evening and a superb ‘send off’ for our 
departing year group.  
 
Our end of Year 11 events include the Prom and the Year 11 Farewell breakfast celebration (shirt signing post 
exams) is a privilege for pupils to attend, pupils have been given very clear expectations to be able to receive 
their formal invitation. It is important that all parents understand the expectations and will help and support 
their child in being successful this term to receive their invitation.  
 
The criteria to enable pupils to secure their formal invitation to Prom requires pupils to have none of the 
behaviours below from 7th January – 21st May 2025.  
 

 0 suspensions  

 0 lesson truancies  

 0 missed after school detentions  

 No late marks; to school or lessons 

 No child on child abuse behaviours towards other pupils  

 No more than 2 exits in a week  

 No more than 1 impact in a half term  

 90+% attendance at intervention sessions held during morning form times 

 Engagement with optional revision sessions 
 
In addition, pupils must have 97% attendance* 7th January-23rd May. The reasons for absence will be 
considered for each pupil prior to formal invitations being sent home. Formal invitations will be posted to 
families on Friday 23rd May.  
 
In the event that pupils miss a GCSE exam under unauthorised circumstances then access to both Prom and 
the end of Year 11 Farewell will not be granted. Any monies paid for the prom ticket will be reimbursed.  
 
In addition, we will be running our ‘Golden Ticket’ programme of rewards again this year. In half term 3-5 
teachers will nominate a pupil who they feel is deserving of a free ticket to the prom based on their 
demonstration of the school’s 3C values in Year 11. As an addition this year, we will also issue another three 
free tickets to pupils who made exceptional progress and shown determined commitment to their revision and 
intervention from January to May.  
 
Should you have any queries about the information within this letter please do not hesitate to contact Miss 
Brown via email or by contacting the school office.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Miss D. Brown  
Head of Year 11 
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